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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CH ATTANOOG A. TENNESSEE 374o1

400 Chestnut Street Tower II
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission o .,in

2oRegion II

z[I $Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator I O
ca101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

'gpAtlanta, Georgia 30303 .,

25 a
Dear Mr. O'Reilly: oZ..

T. .-

HARTSVILLE AND YELLOW CREEK NUCLEAR PLANTS - REPORTABLE DEFICIENCIES -
"

-

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONCERNING THE DEFERRAL OF FURTHER REPORTS ON ITEMS
~

REPORTED TO NRC-0IE UNDER 10 CFR 50.55(e)

Please m fer to our June 23, 1982 letter to you concerning the deferral
of construction activities at TVA's Hartsville, Phipps Bend, and Yellow
Creek Nuclear Plants. In addition to the plans discussed in the referenced
letter, we plan to defer completion of commitments, which were made in
final deficiency reports under 10 CFR 50.55(e), audit findings, and in
response to NRC violations, to complete work items applying to the
Hartsville and Yellow Creek Plants until after restart of design and

construction.

Responses and activities relating to NRC bulletins, orders, and generic
letters requiring responses will also be deferred for those plants until
after restart unless a specific response can be generated for the deferred
plant from available information.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
R. H. Shell at FTS 858-2688 for PWRs and J. A. Domer at FTS 858-2725 for
BWRs.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

,

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Licensing

oc: Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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| Washington, D.C. 20555

gyy1014 06A
! C

.

("#'JLf8210290187 821014
PDR ADOCK 05000518

| S PDR
An Equal Opportunity Employer

-,_ , - . - - _
_

,, _


